
  

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

CONTACT:  Larry Meegan, 732-349-6200, ext. 5906 
  lmeegan@theoceancountylibrary.org 
 

Ocean County Library Closed July 4th 

 
TOMS RIVER -  All branches of the Ocean County Library will be closed Monday, July 4 
for Independence Day. 
 
They will reopen Tuesday, July 5. 
 
We encourage our customers to use the library’s online resources including databases, 
ebooks, emagazines, and online classes that are available 24-7 through its website 
www.theoceancountylibrary.org. 
 
For more information contact Ocean County Library at its website or by telephone at 
732-349-6200. 
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